
Members of the public are advised that the operation of the Licensing 

Mobile Bus, stationed at the Mayaro Civic Centre today, June 9th 2022, has 

been regrettably canceled due to internet connectivity challenges within 

the Mayaro community and its environs. 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the public 

for its continued cooperation. 

Licensing Mobile Bus at Mayaro Civic 
Centre Postponed  

- Disruption in Internet Connectivity

DATE JUNE 9th, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


